
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

                  Vienna, January, 2019 
 
 
Dear young dancers,  
Dear ballet school directors and teachers, 
Dear parents, 
 
 
We have already had few successful editions of the Summer Program in our Ballettakademie der 
Wiener Staatsoper and we would like to inform you about the next edition: the 6th Summer 

Program, that would take place June, 24th to June, 27th 2019. 
 
We would be very happy to have you again with us, or to greet you for the first time in our 
Ballettakademie! 
 
For any information, please contact us at ballettakademie@wiener-staatsoper.at  
 
 
Please receive my best regards, 
 
 
 
Simona Noja-Nebyla 
 
Executive Director 
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